
June 28, 2019 Project informaƟon 

   Contractors: 

   Pruhs ConstrucƟon, Co., LLC. 

   Anchorage, AK 

   Begin ConstrucƟon: 

   April 22, 2019 

   Planned CompleƟon Date: 

   September 7, 2019 

   Award Amount: 

   $5,359,806.84 

Project DescripƟon: 

SubexcavaƟon, Pavement Recla-
maƟon, Pavement Overlay, Sign-
age and Striping MP 0 to 3.4 

Pruhs conƟnued working on the subexcavaƟon areas moving up to C-
Camp.  This work will conƟnue through the first of next week. This will 
leave a short secƟon at the flag pole parking area and a large deep sec-
Ɵon about midway down Government Hill, which the contractor plans 
on starƟng aŌer the holiday. There will be no work from 8:00 a.m. 
Wednesday July 3rd, unƟl 8:00 p.m. Friday July 5th. Please bear with 
us and have some paƟence as there will be some extra noise over  the 
next few nights as they conƟnue past C-Camp and the Headquarters 

area. 
Paving of the gravel areas is 
scheduled to begin the night 
of July 9th.  
The contractor has added a 
driver to  water the gravel 
patches during  day Ɵme non 
work hours to  miƟgate some 
of the dust being created by 
traffic over the gravel areas. 
We remind everyone to use 

care and cauƟon while traveling through the work zone, expect short 
delays, and watch out for equipment and workers.             
                         
 
 
  
 
Removing exisƟng asphalt 
pavement. 
 
 
 

Western Federal Lands 
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Project Engineer 

David Harvey 

Phone  360-833-3338 

Email  jesse.harvey@dot.gov 

     ConstrucƟon Inspectors 

     Renee Newman, Rocky Higgs 

Project website: 

hƩps://flh.Ĭwa.dot.gov/

projects/ak/denali-park/ 

Repave Denali Park Road MP 0 to 3.4 
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